St. Gabriel the Archangel Catholic Church
2025 Online Silent Auction

The auction is open for viewing items now. You may bid on items beginning at 9am on Friday, September
19. The auction will conclude at 9pm on Sunday, September 28.

In order to participate, you must create an account for yourself. Go to the link below:

https://www.charityauctionstoday.com/auctions/Festival-44272

If you had an account last year, you should be able to log in under the same username and password. If
you are new or did not have an account before, you will have to create an account. Click on the Register
to Bid link on the right, immediately under the St. Gabriel logo.

Enter your name, email address, create a password, enter your phone number, click the box to agree to
their terms, and click on Create an account. Your email address will be your username for signing into
the auction.

At this point, you can view items in the auction, but to bid on items, you will have to add your credit card
information. To add or edit your credit card, go to Account/Account settings and click on Billing on the
left side. You will then be able to enter your credit card information. If you had a login before, this is how
you can change your credit card information if you need to. You probably will not be able to edit your
credit card information until the auction opens on Friday, September 19. You will be able to log in and
view items before then.

In addition to bidding on items, you may make a direct donation to St. Gabriel by clicking on the blue
Make a Donation button on the right under the St. Gabriel logo.

Items can be viewed, but bidding will not begin until 9am on Friday, September 19. At the conclusion of
the auction on Sunday, September 28, each winning bidder will receive an email invoice identifying the
items that they have won.

There will be a 5% Buyer’s Premium added to each winning bid. This is required.

Winning bidders may pick up their items in the St. Gabriel Convent on Monday, September 29, between
9am-3pm. Enter the door at the south end of the convent. If this is not convenient, please contact Bill
Johnson at the phone number or email address below to arrange pickup of your item(s).

If you have questions, contact Bill Johnson at 612-599-3427 or email billiohnson013@gmail.com.



